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Question/Comment
The wellness center will be a boon to the Livingston community and the best location for it is 
the northwest side by the existing soccer fields. As Livingston grows and expands, we should 
be building services and amenities near our community members, rather than forcing everyone 
to continue to come to downtown Livingston for all their needs. This location provides ample 
space for parking and outdoor recreation in addition to being within a growing area of the city. 
This would serve to spread out Livingston's amenities and provide the beginning of a new 
community area. Please do not build where the current civic center is, as we know that is a 
floodplain and it will just add to the congestion around Sacagawea park rather than 
encouraging growth in other areas of town. The north side of the tracks has extremely limited 
services and amenities and the city should be working to incentivize more opportunity that 
does not require people in the new developments to cross the tracks, both to limit congestion 
and to encourage more active transportation.
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